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Newcastle Safeguarding Adults Board 

	 Summary Minutes 

Meeting held on Wednesday 11th January 2023, 1-3.30pm, via Teams
Please note these are not full minutes. They are intended to provide an overview of discussions and decisions. Due to the confidential nature of some of the items discussed, it is not possible to publically share full minutes. 


The Newcastle Safeguarding Adults Board (NSAB) is the multi-agency partnership responsible for ensuring that adults at risk in Newcastle are safeguarded and protected.
	Whorlton Hall Safeguarding Adults Review (SAR)
The NSAB received an overview of the recently published Whorlton Hall SAR Executive Summary. The SAR is a further review involving the abuse of adults with learning disabilities or autistic people receiving treatment in a specialist hospital or Assessment and Treatment Unit. There were two specific areas of focus in the SAR – effectiveness of safeguards and models of care for people with learning disabilities and/or who are autistic. There were system findings which related to: effective safeguarding processes; advocacy: specialist hospital closures; and achieving alternative models of care. The findings were all made on a national basis. Due to an ongoing criminal investigation it had not been possible to publish full details of the review.  The Board agreed to undertake some initial benchmarking in relation to the findings from the SAR looking at what the current position was in Newcastle, what was in progress and any areas which required action. 

	Safeguarding Adults Week Report
The Board were delighted with the engagement in Safeguarding Adults Week activities and events in Newcastle.  Over 1,000 people attended or participated, including members of the public as well as a significant number of professionals.  The full report from the week (including links to resources) can be accessed here. 

	Sub-Committee updates

Each of the NSAB’s sub-committees continue to progress work which helps the NSAB achieve it’s priorities. The Learning and Development Committee reported the renewal of the e-learning contract with ME Learning and that there is an ongoing survey looking at MCA training. The Improving Practice Committee have been working on a short guide to Making Safeguarding Personal and the Missing, Slavery, Exploitation and Trafficked (MSET) sub-committee were looking at increasing training and awareness raising opportunities linked to their remit. The Safeguarding Adults Review Committee are monitoring progress against actions from the two recently published reviews. The NSAB Chair and Coordinator had attended the Domestic Abuse Local Partnership Board in December to present the Adult L and Adult N SARs. 

	Strategic Annual Plan
The NSAB had a comprehensive update in relation to progress against this year’s Strategic Annual Plan.  There was agreement that work would be undertaken in January and February to further review the strategic annual plan for 2022-23 and draft a plan for 2023-24.    

	NSAB Budget

The Board reviewed their expenditure for 2022-23 and discussed budget considerations for 2023-24. 

	Date of next meeting: Wednesday 8 March 2023, 1-3.30pm 


For more information about Safeguarding Adults, and the work of the Newcastle Safeguarding Adults Board, please visit:
https://www.newcastlesafeguarding.org.uk/ 
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